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School Hours 
8:50 - First Bell 
10:30-10:45 - Recess 
12:15-12:35 - Lunch 
12:35-12:55 - Lunch Recess 
3:30 - Dismissal 
 

ECDP Hours 
Morning Class: 
8:50 - 11:40 Monday to Friday 
Afternoon Class: 
12:40 - 3:30 Monday to Friday 
 
To ensure the safety of all, students 
should not arrive at school before 
8:30 and should leave school grounds 
immediately after dismissal unless 
involved in an after school activity. 

 

Dr. Clark is also a scent-safe zone 

 

 

    
To register at Dr. Clark, visit our school office or register online with the link on 

our website: drclark.fmpsdschools.ca 

Student Absences 
Please notify the office if your child is going to be late or absent by calling 
780-743-2444 or emailing Mrs. Scott at ​natalie.scott@fmpsd.ab.ca 
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Monthly Assembly 
October 9 
10:00am 

Dr. Clark Gym 

 

 
 

A big thanks to all who joined our 
our birthday celebration. 

 
Specific thanks goes to our student 

leaders who helped… 
- Lead the assembly 
- Tour guides 
- Greet guests 
- Time capsule helpers 
- Setting up the gym 

The party hats, banners, etc. were 
fantastic. Thank you classes for 
your creativity. 

Thank you parents for cutting 
veggies and fruit, and organizing 
the BBQ to celebrate our birthday 
and a new school year. 

Thank you to Paulette and Shelley 
for all your time this week 
laminating, decorating, etc. All you 
do for us is greatly appreciated. 

 

Administration’s Message 
 
Dr. Clark Families, 
 
It has been an extremely exciting and busy September. Dr. Clark School 
has grown to almost 480 students!. We also welcomed a new teacher (Ms. 
Wambolt in Grade 5). and several new Education Assistants (Ms. Fudge, 
Ms. Burry, Ms. Carpenter, Ms. Craik). We are very pleased to have many 
new faces in the building. 
 
Our highlight of September was celebrating our 50th Anniversary with an 
Assembly as well as Family BBQ. Thank you to the Parent Council for 
pulling it all together. It was a wonderful day of celebration. We appreciate 
everyone who came out and celebrated with us. 
 
As we look into October, many clubs and teams are getting into gear. 
These include volleyball, handbells and our Tech/Trade Academies. We 
thank our staff volunteers for making these fun and engaging activities 
happen. 
 
Our United Way Campaign will take place during the month of October 
with many fun theme days planned. Our first event is on October 9 at our 
monthly assembly.  Keep an eye on messenger and student agendas for 
information and updates. We thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 
Our door is always open so do not hesitate to come by, email or call if you 
have any questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Admin Team 
Jessica Roy (Principal) 
Bobbi Compton (Vice Principal) 
Angela Woods (Vice Principal) 

Are You Wearing One of These? 

 
For the safety and security of students and staff, all visitors and parents 
must enter the school through the front doors and sign in at the office. 
Once signed in, please have your tag visible at all times.Return the tag 
to the office and sign out upon leaving the school. Thanks to all for your 

cooperation. 
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